
Charter Flights from Washington
to Cuba in September

Washington, May 8 (RHC) -- Charter flights connecting Baltimore-Washington International Thurgood
Marshall Airport to Havana, Cuba, will start in September, airport authorities have announced.

A partnership between Island Travel and Tours Ltd. and Swift Air will be responsible for the flights that will
operate twice a week on Wednesdays and Saturdays beginning September 30th.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/55339-charter-flights-from-washington-to-cuba-in-
september
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